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KAB/815/2/10(58)                               March 20, 2010 
 

 
SECURITY ADVISORY  

 
 

According to an input received just now, two elements in BBIED/VBIED are 
believed to be making rounds in Kabul to execute attacks against Indian interests 
including personnel/establishment. Potential targets could be Guest Houses or places 
where Indian and international staff frequent.  

 
In view of the threat, all are advised to restrict/avoid unnecessary movements 

in town and keep a vigil on the security around their residential areas.  
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